
The Town of Taber is proposing amend the Land Use Bylaw 14-2016 to add a Direct Control (DC-

4) use. If proposed Bylaw 21-2018 is passed, the Land Use Bylaw will create a Direct Control 

(DC-4) district for an Emergency Services Building. 

If you are for or opposed to this amendment or would like to express a concern about it, Council 

would like to hear from you. On Tuesday, October 9th, 2018 at 3:30 pm, Council will hold a 

PUBLIC HEARING in the Town of Taber Council Chambers to consider the proposed Land Use 

Bylaw Amendment. Copies of the amending Bylaw 21-2018 may be obtained at the Town of Taber 

Administration building. If you are unable to attend the public hearing but would like to submit your 

comments/concerns in writing, please submit them to the Town Office no later than noon on 

October 2nd, 2018.  

Emily Hembrough 

Planning & Economic Development Clerk 

Phone: (403)-223-5500 ext. 6009 

Email: emily.hembrough@taber.ca 
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